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Last year the Federal Parliament voted overwhelmingly to preserve the definition of marriage. NSW 
parliament should recognise that vote and do the same. 
Changing the definition of marriage would change marriage itself. It would completely turn the idea of 
‘family’ on its head. 
Marriage is an important institution in our society. It provides the most stable environment for children. As 
a society we ought to do all we can to ensure we nurture the next generation. 


